NOTICE OF STRIKE ACTION

To: The New Zealand Fire Service Commission
And to: The Chief Executive of the New Zealand Fire Service
And to: The Chief Executive, Department of Labour,

Unisys House, 56 The Terrace, Wellington

You are hereby given notice of a strike.
The period of notice is 15 days.
The nature of the strike is:

A ban on the processing of the closing off of incidents.

A ban on the auditing of any greater alarm incidents.

A ban on completing of Urban and Rural statistics reporting.

A ban on participating in all training delivered by the New Zealand Fire Service.

A ban on end of shift reporting.

A ban on the gathering of all statistics.

A ban on all exception reporting.

A ban on the updating and processing of all fire systems inoperative event notifications.
A ban on the training of the Recruits to be engaged in Recruits Course RCTPH1201.

RN AN

The strike will commence at 0800 hours on Saturday 7 January 2012.
The strike will be continuous.

The strike will occur at the Northern, Central and Southern Communications Centres.

Derek Best, National Secretary
New Zealand Professional Firefighters Union Incorporated
23 December 2011

Signed on behalf of all members of the New Zealand Professional Firefighters Union Incorporated who
are covered by the bargaining initiated by the New Zealand Professional Firefighters Union Incorporated
by notice dated 19 November 2010.



